

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

JACK KINGSTON FIRST DISTRICT GEORGIA

April 2, 2009

Dear Members of the Savannah Chapter of the SCLC:

I regret not being able to attend your banquet tonight. Please accept my apology and this flag as a token of my appreciation of the work of the A.D. King Foundation.

I applaud your effort to continue the ideals of nonviolence and conflict resolution. In the global society which we are all apart of these skills foster mutual understanding of cultures different from our own.

Dedication to educating the public about the real history of the Civil Rights movement is a necessary and worthy endeavor. If we are to learn form our past we must understand the people such as A.D. King, who shaped it.

Please continue your support of the A.D. King Foundation, Mrs. Naomi King and the good work that they are doing.

Sincerely,

ack Kingston

Member of Congress